
OPEN ENROLLMENT
MAY 11 - 29, 2020

This year, to help your understanding of these new plans,   
Benefit Counselors will be available to review plan options  

and assist you with completing your enrollment.

Sign up for your appointment with a  
Benefit Counselor by May 14th. Go to 

www.mycityofstocktonbenefits.com 
and follow the instructions.

New in 2020! The City of Stockton will offer two  
high-deductible plans and an HSA Plan. In addition, the 

Accident, Critical Illness, and Short-Term Disability plans 
are being offered through a new insurance carrier.


